Aloha Kona Pacific Families,

We have been very busy on campus this week, with so much excitement and preparation for our
Lantern Festival and other events. It's been wonderful seeing our students engage in hands-on
learning, creativity, and community activities. Thank you for your continued support and
involvement in making our school a vibrant place for all!

Lantern Festival - Tonight!

Join us this evening for our magical Lantern Festival! Tickets are still available, so bring your
friends and family to celebrate with our Kona Pacific community. The Community Enchanted
Lantern walks, will take place tonight, November 8th. We deeply appreciate all who have
contributed items to make this event special and look forward to a memorable night together!
Tickets are available to reserve at
https://www.ticketleap.events/tickets/konapacific/enchanted-lantern-walk

Last Chance for the Book Fair!

The book fair wraps up this evening, so don’t miss out on your chance to find great books for
your family and support our school. Thank you to everyone who has visited and made the fair
such a success!

No School - Veterans Day, Monday, November 11

In observance of Veterans Day, there will be no school on Monday, November 11. Classes will
resume on Tuesday, November 12.

Lunch Menu for the Week of November 11th

Tuesday, 11/12: Hamburger Steak with Gravy and Rice
Wednesday, 11/13: Fish Sticks with Tartar Sauce and Rice
Thursday, 11/14: Chicken Nuggets with Ranch Sauce and Rice
Friday, 11/15: Fried Rice and Spam


https://www.ticketleap.events/tickets/konapacific/enchanted-lantern-walk

Reminders

e Enroliment Referrals: Kona Pacific is still enrolling for this school year, and we
appreciate referrals. Families who refer a new student resulting in enroliment will
receive school credit. Visit kppcs.org/enrollment to enroll today.

e Aloha Tickets & Ambassadors: Students are earning Aloha tickets for demonstrating
values of responsibility, kindness, and safety. Weekly drawings recognize winners as
our Aloha Values Ambassadors. Congratulations to this week’s winner, Rhythm from
the 2/3 combo class, for dedication to these values!

Thank you for being a part of the Kona Pacific community! We look forward to celebrating the
Lantern Festival with you tonight and wish you all a wonderful weekend and holiday on Monday.


http://kppcs.org/enrollment

